8/11/2009 1:39 PM

Jeff Watson

From: James Rivard

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2009 1:39 PM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: RE: LL-08-00003 Lookout

No, EH doesn’t have a problem with a small change like that, it will not effect min land area requirements with those
large lots.

James Rivard

Environmental Health Supervisor
Kittitas County Public Health Department
507 N. Nanum St., Suite 102

Ellensburg, WA 98926

(509) 962-7005

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain proprietary, confidential
or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited and may be a violation of law. The enclosed information may or
may not be accurate and the recipient of such information understands this fact in its entirety. If you are not the intended recipient or a person responsible for
delivering this message to an intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2009 11:12 AM
To: James Rivard

Subject: LL-08-00003 Lookout

Please see the attached, and let me know if your comment or conditions are required. If you need
additional info let me know.

Thanks,

Jeff Watson
Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development
Services

411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us

P: 509.933.8274

F: 509.962.7682

All e-mail sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County e-mail system and may be subject to Public Disclosure under
RCW Chapter 42.56 and is subject to archiving and review by someone other than the recipient.

"Building Partnerships-Building Communities”



KITTITAS COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Kirk Holmes, Director

D
KITTITAS COUNTY

MEMORANDUM
TO: Jeff Watson A )
FROM: Christina Wollman, Planner Il U
DATE: May 22, 2009
SUBJECT: Lookout Large Lot Subdivision LL-08-03

Minor Plat Revision

The Department of Public Works does not have any comments regarding the proposed plat
revision. The revision does not affect the internal road system.

411 North Ruby Street, Suite 1 TEL (509) 962-7523
Ellensburg, WA 98926 FAX (509) 962-7663
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